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New internships are available for students earning a Health Behavior Coach Certificate at UM. 

Microsoft President Brad Smith addressed business and law students on Oct. 9. 

A $10 million gift will expand the Phyllis J. Washington Education Center – the epicenter of UM’s education and human 
sciences programs.

Eighteen UM business students participated in a career-shaping experience during UM’s fourth annual Northwestern 
Mutual Sales Competition.

UM’s research is among the top in the nation and world, according to recent rankings by National Taiwan University, 
based on research productivity, impact and excellence. 

First-year Davidson Honors College students receive home-cooked meals provided by the DHC dean and other 
supporters. 

UM geosciences Professor Emeritus Johnnie Moore recently contributed to research that reveals human water 
consumption, rather than long-term climate change, has greatly reduced the size of Utah’s Great Salt Lake.

Two UM Blackstone LaunchPad entrepreneurs, along with other top college entrepreneurs from around the world, visited 
New York City for the Blackstone LaunchPad Techstars Training Camp Oct. 17-18.

The Bureau of Business and Economic Research at UM recently won a national Award of Excellence in Websites from the 
Association for University Business and Economic Research.

Montana Public Radio has released a new podcast spotlighting Montana’s entrepreneurial spirit.

UM junior Katie Conrad bridged the worlds of dance and science with her new dance piece, “2 Degrees Celsius.” 

Ten UM business students received the Fred Dickson Memorial Award in Montana-based financial services firm D.A. 
Davidson & Co.’s investment portfolio competition. 

Wildlife biology Professor Mark Hebblewhite published a letter in Science magazine on Nov. 9 stating that “Despite 
legislation, Canada has failed to protect its boreal woodland caribou.”

Montana Public Radio launched a podcast on invasive species threatening state waters.

More than 800 wildland firefighters, emergency responders, veterans and their family members attended the Saturday, 
Nov. 11, football game for free thanks to local sponsors, Grizzly Athletics and the University of Montana.

UM earned a bronze rating for campus sustainability efforts.

UM dedicated a special space on campus surrounded by trees to inform visitors about the official state arboretum – which 
lives at UM.

A UM professor’s textbook, “Methods in Stream Ecology,” is up for consideration for a prestigious PROSE Award.

Kayla Pierson, a designer and user experience specialist for the UM Information Technology department, recently earned 
two national awards.

The Montana Board of Regents unanimously gave its stamp of approval Nov. 16 for Seth Bodnar to become UM’s next 
president.

The UM School of Business Administration became the College of Business on Nov. 17. 

UM Professor Doug Emlen’s animal weaponry research was featured on a “NOVA” episode on Nov. 22. 

UM Professor Anna Prentiss published archaeological research on social inequality in the major science journal Nature. 

The Consul General of Japan honored UM Karashima Professor Emerita Judith Rabinovitch with the Foreign Minister’s 
Commendation for 2017.
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 A study by UM’s BBER analyzed the impact of mountain pine beetle on Montana sawmills.

The Mortar Board National College Senior Honor Society again presented UM’s Penetralia chapter with its coveted Gold 
Torch award and Project Excellence Award.

Four UM piano students were selected to present research at a national conference.

UM’s International Students and Scholars Founder and Director Effie Koehn was recognized with a regional award of 
excellence for her service to international education.

Several Montana students earned scholarships from UM.

UM students completed a 1.7-mile trail restoration project at Big Sky Park. 

Missoula College offers a new HVAC/Electrical Technician Apprenticeship starting this spring.

UM School of Public and Community Health Sciences earned seven-year accreditation.
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